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It is the intent of the legislature that the University of Alaska maintain the University of Alaska 

Anchorage Office of Research and Graduate Studies and the University of Alaska Fairbanks 

Office of Intellectual Property and Commercialization and continue to explore additional funding 

opportunities.   


